
DPG Youtube channel

DPG has had its own YouTube channel for some time 
now. The purpose of this is to share special games and 
gameplay of DPG players. In addition, this of course has
a recruiting character for new members of our clan.

Have you played a special game yourself, alone or in a 
platoon? Send the replay to wotreply@ziggo.nl. 
Patrick (Breezer66) will then judge it and after editing 
post it on Youtube.

The search term on Youtube is Dutch Panzer Group.

Boosters at skirmishes tier 8

The field commanders of both DPG1 and DPG2 can 
activate a clan booster during a skirmish involving at 
least 8 players from their own clan. So if you are in such
a team, you can ask your FC for it. He can turn them on.

These clan boosters do not apply to reservists: those
are players who have not been active in team battles 
for some time and do not come to the DPG TS: As a 
result, they have no active contribution to the clan, so 
they do not benefit from the advantages. Moral?
Come on TS and take part in team battles!

Equipment for new tanks

We regularly receive questions about which equipment
you can best put on a particular tank. This information 
is also available on the WoT Wiki:

https://wiki.wargaming.net/en/World_of_Tanks

Of course this concerns advice; in the end you have to 
see for yourself what suits you best.

DPG1 on the Global Map

A new campaign on the Global Map is expected to start
on January 13, 2021. DPG1 will ride on tier X. We are 
still looking at the possibilities
for DPG2 to drive on tier 8.

Expansion of DPG1 stronghold

Recently it has been possible for individual players to 
make a donation of blocks in the stronghold. We use 
these blocks to create artillery attacks and clan 
boosters.
You can contribute 25,000 blocks (the same amount we
get for a won offensive at SH) for 1,500,000 credits. So 
if you can miss that amount of credits, we keep 
ourselves recommended! For more info ask Marco 
(Rincewind) or Marc (Klavertje007)

Team training extended due to success!

On Friday December 18 last. we did a team training 
again. 18 Members have enthusiastically plunged into 
the Westfield map.

On Friday, January 8 at 8.30 pm, a team training will be 
organized for all DPG Members.
Under the guidance of Jos Schmitz, we will then further
deepen the Sandriver map and tackle a number of 
other issues. Check out our FB page for further 
announcements!
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